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Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig
Wednesday, 1st September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

| hope you have had a lovely Summer break. The weather is certainly changing, always a sign
that school is ready to return!

We are really looking forward to reopening with reduced restrictions in place. It will be lovely to
share our learning with each other, rather than in ‘bubbles’. Hopefully, we will not see the
increased cases observed in Scotland, but if this does happen, we have an Outbreak
Management plan which includes immediate communication with families.

Reopening information has been shared with you, which includes the plan for entrance and
dismissal, as well as a Q&A sheet. If you have any further queries, please contact us at
enquiries@stjosephsjarrow.co.uk

See you all on Tuesday!
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